
 

   June 21, 2019 
 
Dear Humboldtians, 

our next excursion will introduce us to the world cultural heritage in Goslar. Together with the 
regional Humboldt groups of Göttingen/Kassel and Halle/Leipzig, we would like to invite you for a 
visit of the city and for a guided tour on Saturday, July 13, 2019. 

We intend to travel to Goslar by train and to get together there at noon. After lunch, we will enjoy a 
guided city tour including a visit of the Imperial town and palace (Kaiserpfalz). We will experience 
several highlights of Goslar. Subsequently, we can stroll through town on our own and get some 
coffee or snack before returning. 

08:30 Meeting in Kassel Hbf main station (DB information), 08:46 departure to Göttingen 
09:45 Meeting in Göttingen Hbf main station (DB information), 10:05 departure to Goslar 
11:16 Arrival in Goslar 

12:00 Lunch 
13:30 Guided city tour "Goslaer Highlights" (2h30) 
16:30 Coffee break 

17:36 Departure to Göttingen and Kassel 
18:49 Arrival in Göttingen 
20:13 Arrival in Kassel 

If you and/or your partner would like to join our excursion, please register before Friday, July 5, 
2019 by e-mail to marcel.leutenegger@mpibpc.mpg.de . In case of overbooking, members of the 
regional Humboldt groups and visiting scientists will be granted precedence. 

Upon binding registration, please note your full name; the meeting place you will join our group; 
and whether you will need a train ticket. If accompanied, please send us this information for your 
partner as well. You will get an acknowledgment of your registration and travel information on July 
10, 2019. 

We are looking forward to meet you. 

Sincerely yours, 

  
Dr. Marcel Leutenegger Prof. Dr. Matthias Waltert 
Sprecher der Regionalgruppe Stellvertretender Sprecher 
Max-Planck-Institut für biophysikalische Chemie Conservation Biology/Workgroup on Endangered Species 
Abteilung NanoBiophotonik Faculty of Biology and Psychology, University of Göttingen 
Am Faßberg 11 Bürgerstraße 50 
37077 Göttingen 37073 Göttingen 
marcel.leutenegger@mpibpc.mpg.de mwalter@uni-goettingen.de 

Regionalgruppe Göttingen/Kassel 


